
Federal Funding Assistance -
Cybersecurity 

Why Use Federal Funds for Cybersecurity
Improvements?

Cyber-based attacks on municipalities are increasing in frequency and sophistication.

Tightening your municipality’s cyber armor is an acceptable use of American Rescue Plan Act

(ARPA) funds, and there are other federal funding opportunities on the horizon to support this

work. Now is the ideal time to make relatively costly improvements to the security of your

organization’s computer systems and use grant funds, not taxpayer money, to do it.

Save time, money, and your reputation. Cyber attacks are extremely disruptive and

expensive. (For an example, read this WCAX News article). They often result in money being

stolen, personal information being exposed, and expensive equipment becoming inoperable –

as well as damaging the reputation of the municipality and the trust of voters.

Because Vermont municipalities are definitely targets.  Some have been hit already with

small ransom demands and social engineering scams, including the examples noted in this 

VLCT News article.

Although costly, cyber improvements are crucial and absolutely worth it. Now is the

time to identify your system weaknesses and make investments in your information

technology (IT) infrastructure while these one-time funds are available to you.

Make investments now to address known  deficiencies. This may qualify your town for

insurance coverage and allow you to have the proper protection in case you are the subject of

a cyber or ransomware attack. You do not want your municipality to bear the entire cost of a

cyber event because you were not covered!

Need one-on-one help? 

https://www.vlct.org/federal-funding-assistance-cybersecurity
https://www.vlct.org/federal-funding-assistance-cybersecurity
https://www.wcax.com/content/news/Norwich-town-leaders-look-into-two-fold-money-investigation-562058731.html
https://www.vlct.orgEmail Scams are a Real Threat to Vermont Municipalities


Grab 15 minutes with us for a "Consults on Call"* appointment!  Whether your project is just in

the idea phase, has started to gain momentum, has stalled completely or you just need help

prioritizing projects before you get started, let us help you.   

Our "Consults on Call" hours are Wednesdays, 1:00-2:00 pm and 7:00-8:00 pm.  Simply click

the "Book An Appointment" button, select the date and time that works best for you and

complete the details.  If you think you need more than 15 minutes, please email FFA@vlct.org

 to schedule a longer time slot.

*"Consults on Call" services are only available to VLCT's members and associate members. 

If you do not have an official role with a VLCT member organization (selectboard, city council,

trustee, Town Manager or Administrator, town clerk, treasurer, planning commissioner, etc.)

we will not be able to work with you - not because we don't want to but we have a small team

and simply need to put our members first!

Book an Appointment

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/VLCTFFA8022621955@vlct.org/bookings/
mailto:FFA@vlct.org
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/VLCTFFA8022621955@vlct.org/bookings/

